
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeans for Genes 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to this. A total of £170.87 was raised for the charity. 

 

Pegswood Heritage Day 

Thank you to all the children and families who arrived at school last Saturday and were part of the parade from 

school to Colliers Hill. It was a beautiful sunny day and the miner’s banner itself looked fantastic as it was hoisted 

into the air to be carried the short distance. Thank you to Mrs Franklin who helped organise not only the banner, 

but the Heritage Day itself. We are currently hoping to find a home for the banner in school until it is needed next 

year! 

 

Healthy Living Week - 28
th

 September 

We start Healthy Living week with a fitness day on Monday 28
th

 September. Please will all children from Nursery 

to Year 5 come dressed in sports kit as Mrs Smith will be putting them through their paces with fitness sessions 

for all the classes. 

 

Harvest 

Our Harvest Festival is on Thursday 1
st

 October. If you would like to donate any produce, please would children 

bring this into school on Thursday morning. This will form a lovely Harvest display for when Rev. John comes into 

school later on that morning for our Harvest assembly with the children. It is hoped that with help from the 

Friends of Pegswood Primary School, the produce will be sorted into parcels in the afternoon and then distributed 

to members of the community on Friday. 

 

Pegswood Beavers 

Pegswood Beaver Colony meets in our main hall on Monday evenings during term time between 5.30pm and 

6.30pm. There are currently spaces in this colony for boys and girls aged 6 and 7. If there are any children 

interested in joining, please contact Dave Fyfe for more information at pegswoodcolony@hotmail.co.uk with your 

child’s full name and date of birth. As the section has grown, the colony also requires volunteers (aged 18+) who 

would be willing to help out with the group. Again, details of volunteers are available from Dave. 

 

Friends of Pegswood Primary School 

Any help with packaging Harvest boxes on Thursday afternoon would be much appreciated. On Friday 16
th

 

October we have our social bingo evening. More details to follow nearer the time. 

 

ParentMail 

Earlier in the week you will have received a letter from Mrs Douds, our Business Manager, asking for email 

addresses and mobile numbers in order for us to set up the system. Thank you to all the people who have replied. 

If you have yet to return the form, please ensure this is returned as soon as possible next week so we can 

continue with the set up. Thank you for your assistance with this. 
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